
Join the North-Eastern Victoria Chapter on the very popular run 
through the Victorian and NSW high country to Jindabyne. 

Historic huts, crystal clear rivers, amazing views, mountains, winding roads ... 
it’s got it all. We don’t recover as quickly as we used to so this year we’ll have 

an extra day to enjoy the area before driving back to Yackandandah.

Lunches: Tumbarumba Hotal (Saturday) and Tintaldra Hotel (Monday). 
Evening meals: both nights will be at the Lake Jindabyne hotel.

North-Eastern Victoria Chapter

Snowy Mountains 
long weekend
Saturday-Monday,  
6-8 March 2021

Meet at: Saturday, 6/3/21 at Bonegilla Migrant Centre car park, 
Bonegilla Road, Bonegilla

Time: 8.30am for a 9am departure

BYO: Thermos and morning/afternoon tea (at picnic areas) for 
both days

Book by: 1 March 2021     More info: Loz Thomas – 0409 639 718

Accommodation:  
10 rooms have been reserved (more available if required). 

Price per night is $130 including breakfast (Queen and Twin share).

 To book your spot please follow these steps:

1.	 Contact the Lake Jindabyne Hotel on (02) 6456 2203 to book your room.  
When booking, please reference the “MX-5 Club” and Loz Thomas. 

2.	 Once you have booked your room, please confirm with Loz Thomas that 
you will be on the run (see below).


